
 

 

 

 

CHANGED DATE:  NEXT GENERAL MEETING,  

TUESDAY, JULY 25, 2023        7 PM  

AT ELKS CLUB (11605 SE MCGILLIVRAY BLVD, VANCOUVER) ) 

 

“Bread for myself is a material question. Bread for my neighbor is a 

spiritual one.”      Nikolai Berdyaev 

 

Summer took a while arriving but it was worth the wait.  Birds are 

singing, bees are buzzing and the neighborhood is ready for some 

fun.  We can expect barbeques, sprinkler sprinting, free movies in 

the parks, kids’ league sports, and a neighborly party in the park.  

Don’t forget the sunblock. 

I SCREAM, YOU SCREAM, YADA YADA YADA 

Just around the corner is the 2nd Annual Riveridge Ice Cream Social 

(for details, see the flyer at back of this newsletter). 
 

SIGN OF THINGS TO COME 

Our Signage Committee has made great progress revamping the aged, 

rusty signage at the entrance of Cascade Park.  The design has been 

finalized and a budget prepared.  All RNA members are urged to attend 

the General Meeting at the Elks Club Tuesday 7/25/23 at 7 p.m. to 

review and vote on the community welcome signs. 

 

SMILE!  YOU’RE ON BODYCAM! 

Local police officer Cpl. Jeremy Free will attend the General Meeting on 

7/25/23 to discuss local safety and policing concerns.  We hope that he 

will be able to show residents the new bodycam worn by Vancouver 

Police.  Dash cams are on order, and the Vancouver Police Department 

is adjusting to this new, improved technology for enhancing public 

safety. 
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Chair: 

Gary Zacny 

riveridgechair@gmail.com 

Secretary:  

Open 

Treasurer:  

Laurie Bryson 

riveridgetreasurer@gmail.com 

Webmaster:  

Bryan Harpal 

riveridgeWA@gmail.com 

Clean-up Day Chairs:  

Rich and Jeanna Rathmanner 

bennej92@hotmail.com 

 

Newsletter Delivery:  

Jane Clauson 

jjo.clauson@comcast.net 

Other Important Contacts 

City Liaison: 

Chris Malone 
chris.malone@cityofvancouver.us 

 

Neighborhood Police Officer: 

Corporal Jeremy Free 

360-487-7372, 

 jeremy.free@cityofvancouver.us 
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Riveridge Neighborhood Association presents 

2nd annual Ice Cream 

Social at Biddlewood 

Park 

All residents are invited.  We’ll meet in the shade at the lower part of 

Biddlewood.  We’ll have a soap bubble stand, bocce ball, a bouncy house, 

sidewalk chalk, corn-hole toss, frisbees and more – or bring your own games.  

Bring your chair(s).  Ice cream treats and bottled water will be served.  Sign in 

to join the community.  Enjoy FREE ice cream!  Meet your neighbors!    

Bring the kids! 

 

 

 

 

 

RIVERIDGE 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 

Sunday July 30th, 2023    3—5 p.m. 


